
Nursery Information

Spring 1 2024

Classes: Acorns

PE Timetable

Acorns Class Monday AM (Activ8)

Homework

Reading Reading – Children who will start school in September 2024 only Children are expected to read 5 minutes of their
reading book at least five times a week. This includes talking about the illustrations, making predictions about the story
and giving character descriptions.

This half term we are learning about…

Planet Earth and that this is our home, including that it is made up of land, sea and sky. The children will also learn about Earth's place within
the solar system and its relationship to the moon. The children will learn about the job of an astronaut and the importance of a spacesuit.



They will also learn about space travel, including rockets and explore the materials needed to create a rocket to travel into space. The
children will develop their creativity through exploring aliens and designing their own aliens and alien transport.

Suggested reading list for Nursery

Roaring Rockets by Tony Mitton and Ant Parker
Papa, Please get the Moon for Me by Eric Carle
How Many Stars in the Sky? By Lenny Hort and James Ransome
If You Decide to go to the Moon by Faith McNulty and Steve Kellogg
Big Silver Space Shuttle by Ken Wilson-Max
On the Moon by Anna Milbourne
We’re Off to Look for Aliens by Colin McNaughton
The Man on the Moon by Simon Bartram
The Way Back Home by Oliver Jeffers
Whatever Next! By Jill Murphy
Beegu by Alexis Deacon
I Took the Moon for a Walk by Carolyn Curtis
Clarice Bean, What Planet are you from? By Lauren Child
How to Catch a Star by Oliver Jeffers
Bringing Down the Moon by Jonathon Emmett


